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Allowing camping anywhere is not the answer, which is what this bill seems to allow if 

passed.  I thought this was what cities like Portland were trying to improve on - 

finding safe, designated sites for camping, not having camps on the streets or along 

the freeways.  It's been an improvement, too.  This seems like going backwards. 


